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CONVOCATION INFORMATION- MAY 25TH,2019 

You’ve applied to graduate, but have you RSVP’d you and your family will be attending the Convocation   
Ceremony?  To RSVP and get more information about Concordia’s Convocation Ceremony go to:  
Concordia Convocation - May 25th, 2019. 

 INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 
 Holi Colour Rush– March 25 
 Library-Student Satisfaction Survey 
 Pizza with the President 
 Caroline’s Carnival 
 Games Night-March 29 
 CVC Presents– Yu-Gi-Oh Tournament 
 Bowling Night– March 29 
 Library Hiring Student Staff 
 Become a Student Ambassador 
 Student of The Year Info 
 Free Psych Assessment 
 Talent Contest-April 3 

 

CAFETERIA MENU-March 25 
 

 Monday - Macaroni & Cheese with Cauliflower au Gratin 
 Tuesday - Beef & Broccoli Stir Fry with Noodles 
 Wednesday - Perogies with Vegetables  
 Thursday- Butter Chicken with Rice, Peas, and Carrots  
 Friday - Mexican Beef Bowl  
 

PIZZA MENU 
 

 Monday-Pepperoni & Three Cheese 
 Tuesday-Hawaiian & Three Cheese 
 Wednesday-Taco &Three Cheese 
 Thursday-Barbecue Chicken & Three Cheese 
 Friday-Breakfast Pizza & Three Cheese 

BOOKSTORE CLOSURE: 
 

Concordia Bookstore will be closed  
on Friday, March 29th for inventory. 

 

The April Post-Secondary Bus Passes  can be purchased  
 Prior to the closure until, March 28th and after the closure  

 until April 11th, during regular Bookstore hours. 

http://tinyurl.com/CUESurveyPS
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/


 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 
NEED A STUDY BREAK?  LOOKING TO FIND SOMETHING TO DO 
WITH FRIENDS AND FAMILY?  
 

Come on down to Caroline's Carnival where you can come play some     

carnival games and win prizes, enjoy some music, purchase some art-

work, and of course watch a bunch of One Act Productions that are 

produce by our very own students here at Concordia. The Students 

have worked very hard on all of their individual pieces and would love 

to share the talent and hard work with you all. All of the performances 

are pay what you can, will be going on throughout the weekend of 

April 4 to 7. So please come on down, enjoy the festivities and come 
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FREE PSYCH ASSESSMENT  
 

We are currently seeking volunteers  to be involved in         a psy-

chological assessment this winter and in the spring.                        

This assessment is part of a graduate student practicum (PSY 637).  

As this is a practicum course, there is no charge for the assessment. 

Concordia staff,  students and family members are eligible to      

participate. The assessment will involve approximately 4 hours of 

your time. If interested, contact Dr. Jamie Dyce at                         

jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.  Your participation is appreciated. 

 

 

  BECOME A STUDENT AMBASSADOR 
 

Get connected to Concordia and enhance your university experience! Be a part            

of Concordia’s campus wide volunteer initiative, by becoming a Student Ambassador.  

As an ambassador you’ll work alongside Concordia students, faculty and staff as an  

official representative of the  university. Through this program you’ll build your skill sets 

in areas that include event planning and execution, customer service, public speaking 

and community engagement. Questions about becoming a Student Ambassador? 

Contact us at studentambassador@concordia.ab.ca 

mailto:jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca
mailto:studentambassador@concordia.ab.ca


 
 



 
 


